
 

23 January 2017 

 

Subject: Notification of information about production level  

 

To: President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand    

 

 

With reference to our communication dated 6 December 2016, We would like to inform that the Company 

has implemented action plan to further improve the emission of carbon disulfide (CS2) and hydrogen 

sulphide (H2S), to address the issues raised earlier by a few community members and some section of 

media, even though these were well below the statutory limits. The provincial industry office along with 

the members of five sector committee have verified the improvements. The Company has been allowed 

to increase production to run at 80% level on trial basis from existing level of 50% level with immediate 

effect for 20 days subject to maintaining acceptable level of odour.  The Company shall further request 

permission to increase production to full capacity after above 20 days period and will inform further 

developments. 

 

We would like to confirm that the Company meets all statutory emission norms and we are in full 

compliance with laws relating to factory operation. 
 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Thai Rayon Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Prasan Sipani 

President 

 

 

CC:  Listed Company Department 

  The Securities and Exchange Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


